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Dear friends, 

 

As we begin the month of August, we wind down the 

summer as the school year and regular activities are soon to 

resume.  

 
VBS has concluded and it was a joy to return to seeing the 

children and telling these little ones about God’s love and 

blessings for them. Sunday Bible Study also continues and 

has given us many opportunities to discuss God’s word and 

blessings for we adults too. If you can, please join us when 

you are able. 

 
Thursday, September 8th, we resume our Adult mid-week 

Bible Study. The Gospel of Matthew will be the focus. Again, 

we’ll be using the Living Way Bible Study but also the 

Matthew movie with ESV narration to supplement our study 

and understanding. Please call the church if you are new to 

Thursdays and wish to join. 

 
Bob Poe and I attended the District Convention June 26-28 

in Ann Arbor, and represented Peace as Pastoral and Lay 

delegates. It was a time for long days, church work and 

visiting with friends we don’t often see. I even spent a few 

minutes with synod President Matthew Harrison discussing 

his new granddaughter and banjos! 

 
The parking lot is patched and striped so we are ready for 

the fall and regular church activities! 

 
God’s blessings, 

Pastor Tkac 

 
“The Lord bless you and keep you; 

the Lord make his face to shine upon 
you and be gracious to you; the Lord 
lift up his countenance upon you and  
give you Peace.”    Numbers 6:24-26 

 
Inside This Issue 

 
 

Birthdays, Anniversaries, Our Pg. 2 

Gifts, 
 

Monthly Calendar  Pg. 3 

 

 Monthly Prayer Meeting Pg. 4 

 Ladies Guild 

 Elders  

   60th Anniversary 

  Puzzle 

 

 

 
 
 

Peace Mission Statement . . . 
 

To witness and live as followers of Christ; 
serving one another in Christian love,  
so that God’s Holy Spirit may save the  

lost and strengthen the saved. 
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Peace Lutheran Church  

7390 Elizabeth Lake Road 

Waterford, MI 48327 

Church Office: 248.681.9360  

Fax: 248.681.9361 

E-mail: peacewaterford@gmail.com 

Website: www.peacewaterford.org 

 
Pastor: Rev. Russell S. Tkac 

Cell: 248.821-2727 

E-Mail: peacetkac@gmail.com 

 
 

Editor: Peggy Madsen 

E-Mail: peacewaterford@gmail.com 

 
In the Office 

Pastor Tkac: Monday—Thursday 

   Peggy Madsen: Tuesday, Wednesday 

Hours: 9 a.m.—4:30 p.m.                                   

                                                                                                                    

The Voice of Peace is the monthly 
Newsletter of: 

Worship and Class Schedule: 

 The 

Lutheran Church 
 
Missouri Synod 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
                        
8/1   Atarra Rich 
8/5   Jon Parlette 
8/15  Carol Brown 
8/15  Virginia McDonald 
8/19  Carol Chapman 
8/19  Donna Grantz 
8/19  Jean Pilot 
8/19  Edward Rimatzki 
8/20  William Krueger 
8/22  Josiah Lintz 
8/22  Kalais Von Hofe 
8/24  Zak Flore 
8/25  Connie Kiefiuk 
8/26  Laura Brandon 
8/26  Sophia Catanzaro 
8/27  Douglas Markwardt 
8/29  Kim Deckard 
8/30  Matt Rich 
8/31  Sofia Daley 

 
 
 
Saturday Divine Worship ….. 6:30 p.m. 
 
 
Sunday Divine Worship ..… 10:30 a.m. 

 
 Note: Unless otherwise noted, no  

classes Memorial Day — Labor Day 

 
Sunday School for  

children and adults is at 9:30 a.m. 

 
Adult Bible Class  

 
Thursday ………………………………… 2:00 p.m. 

 
No Confirmation / High School Class 

 
 

Celebrating a 
BIRTHDAY 

 

 

 

 
  Celebrating an 

ANNIVERSARY 
   
8/8   David & Susan Youngquist 41 yrs 
8/14 Steve & Lori Smithson        43 yrs 
8/17 Brett & Dawn Tiernasn       26 yrs 
8/19 Williasm & Margaret Voss  44 yrs 
8/21 Gordon & Tammy Light     40 yrs 
8/23 James & Sarah Schneider   19 yrs 
8/25 Daniel & Sarah Stutts         15 yrs  

 

Our gifts 
 

 

 
 
 

Ladies Guild 
Missions 

Pavement Repairs 
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  August 2022 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 2 3 4 5 6 

 

6:30 pm     

Worship Ser-

vice 

7 

9:30 am Bible Study 

 

10:30 am Worship 

Service 

 

 

8 9 10 11 12 13 

 

6:30 pm     

Worship Ser-

vice  

 

With Pastor 

Chris Jung 

14 

 

9:30 am Bible Study 

 

10:30 am Worship 

Service 

 

With Pastor  

Terry Nelson 

15 

 

 

Pastor Tkac is 

on Vacation 

15 

 

 

Pastor Tkac is 

on Vacation 

15 

 

 

Pastor Tkac is 

on Vacation 

15 

 

 

Pastor Tkac is 

on Vacation 

15 

 

 

Pastor Tkac is 

on Vacation 

20 

 

6:30 pm     

Worship Ser-

vice 

21 

 

9:30 am Bible Study 

 

10:30 am Worship 

Service 

22 23 24 25 26 27 

 

6:30 pm     

Worship Ser-

vice 

28 

 

9:30 am Bible Study 

 

10:30 am Worship 

Service 

29 30 31    
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 Our monthly Prayer Meeting is 
postponed during July and 
August.   
We will resume in 

September. 
 
 

 
Ladies Guild Meeting  is 
postponed during July and 
August.  Next meeting will 
be September 13th at 
6:30pm. 

 
 
Elders Meeting is postponed 
during July and August 
unless otherwise 
announced. 
 
  
Midweek Bible Study 
will be postponed during July 
and August.  Midweek will 
start again on September 8th.           
  

 
Church’s 60th    Anniversary   

Plans are underway for 
the Church’s 60th 
Anniversary Celebration 
on February 5th, 2023.  
Please look for 
upcoming 

announcements. 
 

Can you share a little kindness?? 
Too many of our older and disabled 
neighbors are lonely and isolated.  They 
long for just a brief now and then from 
someone who will take the time to sit 
and chat.  And other 
families are struggling 
to take care of a loved 
one at home… 
If you have a few hours, 
once or twice a month, 
to visit or just sit with 
an older or disabled adult, your gift of 
time will make a huge difference!  No 
hands-on care or nursing experience 
needed.  Please call (586)757-5551 for 
info 
Interfaith Volunteer Caregivers 
 

A note from our President, Bill 
Krueger:  We have contracted to 

repair the asphalt 
driveway and seal coat 
the parking lot 
($11,500.00).  If you 
wish to make an extra 
contribution to support 

this initiative, please feel free to do 
so. 

 
 

    A BIG THANK YOU! 
 
 
                                                    
 
 
 
 
 
    To everyone who helped make VBS such a success.  To anyone  
     who donated time, money or items from our “infamous” tree.  A 
     huge thank you goes out to: 
 
       Rowan Bright—Youth Helper                Pastor & Monica Tkac 
       Elise & Matt Tilley                                  Caitlyn Berlinger 
       Connie Kiefiuk                                        Gloria Rappuhn 
       Bill Krueger                                             Debbie Wittke 
       Carol Smith                                             Bob & Pat Poe 
       Carol Brtown                                           Wally Slavik 
       Marilyn Wendt                                         Mike Stasiuk 


